
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.E.I. Intermediate Curriculum Renewal 
Over the last four years, several changes have been unfolding for the intermediate level 

program. In September 2023, these changes will move from pilot phase to 

implementation across all schools with grades 7 through 9, and focus on key principles 

including: 

● Engaging and relevant curriculum 

● Equitable access between programs 

● Expanded career exploration 

● Increase opportunity for movement 

● Fewer transitions during the school day 

Updates include: 

● Alignment of English and French Immersion programs, particularly language arts 

with both programs having 30% language arts instruction 

● Alternative literacy intervention instruction, if needed 

● 60 minute blocks of learning 

● Expanded exploratory curriculum, and additional funding 

● Engaging exploratory modules focus on developing CAMET competencies of 

communication, critical thinking, collaboration, citizenship, technological fluency, 

and personal/career development 

● Daily opportunities for students to move during class time 

● Transparency with all classes scheduled in the student’s timetable 

As schools with intermediate grades implement these changes, parents are encouraged 

to find out more about intermediate curriculum renewal in their child’s school. 

 

Details of the Intermediate Program of Studies can be found at 

https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/sites/default/files/publications/intermediate_pos_2023-

2024_final.pdf  

 


